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Amy Herzog

From: Jamie L. O'Neill <missmt96@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 10:21 AM

To: Planning Department.UserGroup

Subject: Bart Hafeman & the Lake House 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[Some people who received this message don't o�en get email from missmt96@msn.com. Learn why this is important at 

h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden&fica&on ] 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am pleased to offer my support for Bart Hafeman’s proposal to use his property as a site for small events. Allowing him 

to proceed with this plan would greatly benefit our community, offering a picturesque loca&on for various gatherings. 

This ini&a&ve not only promises to bring favorable exposure to our town but also to boost local businesses through 

increased revenue. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jamie O’Neill 
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Amy Herzog

From: mmgreisen@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 9:03 AM

To: Planning Department.UserGroup

Subject: In Support of The Lake House

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

The Lake House is a wonderful place for events. We need a special venue for important 

events other than a church hall. Not that the halls aren't nice but the Lake House is so 

beautiful and perfect for gatherings! 
 

Mary Greisen 

 

 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from mmgreisen@aol.com. Learn why this is important  
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Amy Herzog

From: Alluring Look Laser <alluringlookartistry@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 10:24 AM

To: Planning Department.UserGroup

Subject: The lake house 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[Some people who received this message don't o�en get email from alluringlookar�stry@gmail.com. Learn why this is 

important at h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden�fica�on ] 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am wri�ng to express my support for Bart Hafeman’s request to u�lize his property as a venue for small events. 

Gran�ng this approval would significantly benefit our community by providing a beau�ful se3ng for gatherings and 

a�rac�ng posi�ve a�en�on to our town. Addi�onally, these events have the poten�al to generate much-needed revenue 

for local businesses as he hires mul�ple local vendors for different needs. 

 

Respec7ully, 

 

Alluring look laser team 
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Amy Herzog

From: Patrick Procaccini <patrickjprocaccini@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 11:37 AM

To: Planning Department.UserGroup

Subject: The Lake House CUP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi,  

 

My name is Patrick Procaccini and I just wanted to express my support for the approval of Bart and Betina Hafeman's 

Conditional Use Permit for the Lake House.  

 

Scappoose is a fairly small town, and I believe the Lake House can bring a positive vibrance to the community by 

providing a quaint, and yet lively environment for small events. It will attract business to local food trucks, bakeries, 

florists, and other vendors creating a better economic flow in the area. It will also help small businesses get their 

business off the ground.  

 

I happen to know Bart and Betina personally, and from my experience with them, they are never intending to bring a 

negative environment into the neighborhood. They respect their oppositions concerns, but believe the benefits of the 

Lake House as a legitimate venue far outweigh the negatives. I believe they are more than willing to work with their 

neighbors and the county to address their concerns.  

 

Thank you for considering my opinions, and I am hoping this will work out in favor of the Lake House.  

 

Patrick Procaccini 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from patrickjprocaccini@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  
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